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FIRST GRADE SUPPLY LIST 


2011/2012


Dear Parents,





We are looking forward to meeting all of the new first grade students in September.  We will have a busy year full of learning are excited to make first grade a positive learning experience for your child.





Below is a list of supplies that your child will need to use throughout the school year. We would like to suggest a voluntary donation of the following supplies that may be brought for the first day of school





In order to consider the safety of our students, some of the materials are brand name specified.





Three boxes of 16 or 24 count Crayola crayons.


Two bottles of 4 oz. size white Elmer’s glue 


      (please no clear, glitter or colored glue).


Two boxes of Kleenex tissues.


One pair of children’s blunt tip scissors (does not need to be new).


Three or more packages of baby wipes.


Two reams of 8 ½ x 11 white copy paper (20 lb. weight)


One box of quart size freezer ZipLock bags.


One liquid hand soap or one hand sanitizer





If you would rather make a cash donation of $10.00, your child’s teacher will do the shopping for you.





We want to take this opportunity to thank you for your support of our school’s academic program and your efforts to work along with us to provide an exciting learning environment for your child.  The above supplies are a free will donation that will help us maintain our excellent educational program during our stat’s budget crisis.  Our heartfelt gratitude goes out to you.





Sincerely,


The First Grade Teachers


Mrs. Hwangbo	Mrs. Penman	Mrs. Song








